
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           4th October 2023 

 

 

Letter to Parents re Priory Sixth Form 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Priory Pembroke has always been regarded as a pathway to the Priory Sixth Form, and this belief has been 

ingrained in our academy from the start. We are thrilled to announce an enhanced Sixth Form offering for the 

academic year 2024-2025, marking the initial phase of our efforts to provide comprehensive information to 

students and their parents or guardians, facilitating informed decisions when selecting courses. 

 

In response to national changes across Post-16 education, we are presenting exciting opportunities for our 

students here at Priory Pembroke, as well as those at our sister academies at Priory Witham, Priory Lincoln and 

Priory LSST. We believe that, by introducing a range of new courses in our academic and technical pathways, we 

will provide an enhanced offer to support learners in meeting their desired goals.  

 

Students starting Sixth Form in September 2024 will be able to choose from the Priory’s growing suite of  

T Level qualifications; our high-quality A Level offer; and our portfolio of apprenticeships.  

 

We will deliver the courses from across our specialist campuses, working with a wide range of employers and 

institutions to ensure we prepare students for their future, including access to employment and learning 

opportunities. Students will, therefore, enrol at the academy where their Post-16 course is offered. 

 

To provide information prior to our Open Evenings, please access our Sixth Form Prospectus via this link. Our 

website will be regularly updated with the information which will be vital in decision-making in the months ahead. 

Assemblies will be delivered to all Year 11 students, followed by Y10 and finally Y9, allowing us to share important 

information about the courses available and their locations. Our Open Evenings after half-term will enable us to 

deliver key details and answer your questions. The academy will share precise details before each event, and 

through our social media channels. Further opportunities will be provided over the coming months about how 

students will be able to visit campuses to experience new and established courses alike. 

 

Sixth Form Open Evenings (in date order):  

 

• Priory Academy LSST:  

Thursday 9th November, 6pm-8pm 

https://www.prioryacademies.co.uk/page/?title=Sixth+Form+Prospectus+2024%2D2025&pid=587


 

• Priory Witham Academy:  

Thursday 16th November, 5pm-7pm 

• Priory Lincoln Academy:  

Thursday 30th November, 5.30pm-7pm 

 

Each Open Evening will be an opportunity for students and parents/carers to learn more about the Priory Sixth 

Form Offer; to meet teachers and leaders to gain more understanding and knowledge; and to experience the 

campus itself. Careers advisors and members of our SEND Team will be present to support at each event.  

 

Through this approach, we believe that we are well-placed to provide your child with the right course for their 

Post-16 studies and to prepare them successfully for the next stage of their learning.  

 

We have no doubt there will be questions from our pupils at Pembroke. We will pick these up during form time, 

lessons and other events. If parents have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us 

pembroke@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

We look forward to seeing you in the very near future and supporting your child on the next steps. 

 

 

 

 

 

S Evans & Priory Sixth form team 
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